
 

 

Dear SECEC Members,  
 
 
	
The	Membership	Committee	received	an	increasing	number	of	applications	for	ordinary,	

junior,	associate	and	corresponding	membership	throughout	the	last	two	years.	

The	amount	of	applications	attests	the	great	interest	for	participation	in	our	society.	

	

SECEC	is	a	growing	society	and	we	are	firmly	committed	to	facilitate	the	access	for	young	and	

motivated	shoulder	and	elbow	surgeons	https://www.secec-essse.org	

	

There	are	different	types	of	membership	and	especially	junior	and	associated	memberships	are	

within	easy	reach.		The	application	process	is	easy	and	we	encourage	every	interested	

practitioner	to	visit	the	website	of	our	association.			

	

	

Members	of	the	committee	

Olivier	Verborgt	(Chairman)	

Nicolas	Bonnevialle		

Andreas	Leonidou	

Kirsten	Lundgreen	

Christophe	Spormann	
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